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The Department of Computer Science organized “Code Monkey" as a part of intra-literary 

competitions in the Computer Lab on 9 October 2023, at 10:40 a.m. The objective of this 

competition is to draw attention towards programming.  In the Code Monkey competition, 

puzzle related to programming in C was given in pieces. The students were asked to arrange 

the program in the right order within a stipulated time. The students actively participated in it. 

A total of 58 students participated from different streams. First prize was bagged by K. 

Pranay, P. Ashish, and K. Teja (III BCOM CA-A), second prize by Vamsi Phanindra,Durga Sai 

sharan,S. Varun (II BSC (MSCS)) and third prize by P. Kavya Sri, G. Ashwini, and Tulasi Priya (I 

BSC (MPCS)) 

 

 
Students arranging the program in order 

 
Students sorting the pieces of program  

 

 
 Students checking the sequence of steps after 
arranging 

 
Students trying to complete the task in a 
stipulated time 

 

 


